STAFF REPORT

DATE: September 22, 2022
FROM: Philip Smith

SUBJECT: FYE 2022 Legal Expenses

Per board request, please see attached summary of legal expenditures for the fiscal period ending
June 30, 2022.

As the board is aware, these firms are working on distinctly separate matters. Staff has made an
effort to minimize legal cost to the district during the last fiscal year.

Notes reflect simply the distinction between various entities which are not legal firms, but that
represent other legal expenses.

Full invoices are available for individual board review.



